MARY SCHOOL
‘Thgether we Learn’

MULTIMEDIA PERMISSION FORM

Dear Parents,

Burwood East Primary School is moving into the multimedia age and as part of this we utilise the World
Wide Web, newspapers, newsletters, brochures and informational videos. The purpose of these is to inform
people about our school and to share the work created by students and staff. As part of these multimedia
projects we will be including images of students, activities, concerts, performances and school work. Only
first names will be used.

Please sign and return the permission form below as soon as possible. This permission will remain in effect
for the years that your child is enrolled at Burwood East Primary School. If you wish to revoke this
permission at any time, please forward your intention in writing to the school office.

If you have any questions please feel welcome to contact the school.

MULTIMEDIA PERMISSION FORM

l/'we give permission for images which include my child:

to be utilised in multimedia projects including the school website, school newsletter, local newspaper,
displays throughout the school, brochures or informational videos.

Signeds s enninssmmnerni nne .....(Parent/Guardian)

............................................... (Parent/Guardian)



